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Summary:

Founder and President of the Korean Affairs Institute Yongjeung Kim encloses his letter
to President of the General Assembly of the UN Dr. Emilio Arenales in his letter to U
Thant. In the enclosed letter Yongjeung Kim outlines a resolution to the Korean question
and asks Dr. Arenales to circulate the resolution throughout the General Assembly
before their annual debate on the Korean problem.
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